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March 15 

Joe Smith, CEO Boone 

County Hospital 

Rees Hakanson, 

Program Chair 

 

March 20 

Board meeting 5:10—

Boone Valley Brewing 

 

March 22 

Shelly Grabau—

Stephen’s Ministry 

Mary Youngblood, 

Program Chair 

 

March 29 

Carla Awtry , Uptown 

Funky Junk 

Mary Dufelmeier, 

Program Chair 

 

April 5 

Pres. elect club 

assembly 

 

April 12 

Auction Work Day 

 

April 19 

Sara Morton, Prog. 

Chair 

 

Jeff Anderson, Editor 

 

Pres. Troy Thompson 

 

Dist. Gov.  Chris Knapp 

 

ADG Steve Dakin 

 

RI Pres. John Germ 

 

2016-17 RYE Students: 

Raquel Palomero 

(inbound) 

 

Isidro Gonzalez 

(outbound) 
www.liveloveitaly.blogspot.com 

 

Pres. Troy was back in 
charge on Wednesday 
and welcomed back Tom 
Monroe who is charge of 
Day Camps and Groups 
at the Boone YMCA 
Camp as well as Matt 
Elthon who has been 
proposed for 
membership.  Troy noted 
that no one was able to 
make it to the District 
Grant Seminar last 
weekend but there is 
another opportunity on 
March 24th (a Friday) in 
Newton that will take 
place the night before the 
District Training Seminar 
on the 25th.  Pete 
indicated he might be 
able to attend but if any 
club member would like 
to attend the Grant or 
Training Seminars please 
let Troy know.   

Meeting Recap 

Sergeant at Arms 
 Sergeant Cody paid a 
dollar for the Cyclones 
and then Ken paid a 
dollar for the Hawk and 
Megan paid a dollar for 
the Cyclones (and for 
getting to see them play 
in Kansas City) and 
then Craig paid another 
dollar for the ‘Clones 
and Amy paid a dollar to 
say “Go Hawks”.  A lot 

RYLA UPDATE 

Susan shared that we 
have already received 
two complete application 
for RYLA, including one 
from a student in Madrid 
(which is a first).  There 
may be another 5-7 
applications in the 
pipeline so Troy indicated 
we might need to 
reconsider the earlier 
decision to sponsor six 
students. RYLA camp 
takes place in Grinnell in 
July and is open to 
students who are 
currently in 10th or 11th

grade. 
 

Board Meeting Notice 
The next board meeting 
will take place at Boone 
Valley Brewing on 

Monday March 20th at 
5:10.  There are a 
number of grant 
requests that the board 
will be considering that 
evening along with other 
items of club business 

 
 

SECOND NOTICE OF 
PROPOSAL FOR 

MEMBERSHIP 
Matt Elthon of Fareway 
Stores has been 
proposed for 
membership. Please 
direct any comments 
regarding Matt’s 
membership to Pres. 
Troy or a board 
member. 
 

because he will be 
in>..Arizona, trying 
to miss what will 
hopefully be old man 
Winter’s last swipe at 
Iowa.    

of folks were “just 
happy” on Wednesday 
including Jeff who
celebrated the 
completion of his 56th

trip around the Sun on 
Monday.  Dave enjoyed 
helping the Ankeny club 
with their Club Visioning 
meeting last weekend 
and Matt shared that he 
was going to be gone 
the next two meetings 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Some Sloter  

CLUB VISIONING RECAP 

Dave Cook shared out some of 
the highlights from Club Visioning 
session  that he  facilitated for our 
club on February 4th.  Those in 
attendance that day were asked to 
think about what our club would 
look like in 2022 (five years from 
now) if it was among “the best of 
the best” Rotary Clubs. Dave 
noted that nothing has been 
decided for certain as to the exact 
things our club will do, but 
members present that day 
considered twelve different areas 
that affect club vitality including 
things like public relations, service 
projects (current and possible new 
ones), our upcoming club
centennial in May 2019, the 
possibility of establishing a 
satellite club, and membership. 
With respect to membership, 
those present  on Wednesday 
who were not present at the 
February meeting were asked to 
“vote” on what they thought our 
membership should be in 2022—
and once we decide on our goal 
we will need to look at ways to go 
about making it a reality.  Dave 
did note that the membership of 
any future satellite club would be 
included in our overall 
membership totals.  With respect 

to a satellite club, this would consist 
of members for whom our 
Wednesday noon meeting time doesn’t 

work (because they are out of town, 
or can’t get away), so other meeting 
times and frequencies would be 
considered.  There was discussion 
about some possible future projects 
or initiatives that might touch more 
students and heighten awareness of 
the work our club does on behalf of 
youth.   The board and the club will 
be looking at the “next steps” we 
need to take to turn our vision into a 
plan and then our plan into action.   
Thanks again to Dave for the great 
job he did facilitating this process! 

Dave Cook sharing about our Club 
Visioning Process 

 

  

Quote of the 
Week 

 

You see things; 
and you say 
'Why?' But I 
dream things 

that never were; 
and I say 'Why 

not?' 
 

George Bernard 
Shaw 

 

SEE YOU NEXT WEEK! 


